
Final Drafts Complete!
On March 10, 2020 the final drafts of the Centre in the Park Area 
Redevelopment Plan and Land Use Bylaw zoning districts were 
presented to Council at the Priorities Committee Meeting for information. 

Final drafts of the Centre in the Park Area Redevelopment Plan and 
Land Use Bylaw zoning districts are available on the project webpage at     
www.strathcona.ca/CITPupdate. 

Did you know?

A main street is proposed within 
the Centre in the Park Area 
Redevelopment Plan! This street 
a creates a destination and sense 
of place through a mix of street-
oriented land uses with high quality 
architectural design and expanded 
areas for pedestrians to move and 
people to gather.

How to Stay Informed:
• Learn more about the Centre in 
the Park Area Redevelopment Plan 
update on the project webpage:   
www.strathcona.ca/CITPupdate

• Sign up for the Centre in the Park 
Area Redevelopment Plan update 
project e-newsletter on the project 
webpage!
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Next Steps
The final drafts will be brought back to Council for Public Hearing and first 
reading at the following date and time:

	 Date: June 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible.   	
	 Location: The Public Hearing will be held electronically. 	

The Public Hearing will provide an opportunity for members of the public to 
speak to Council on the proposed Area Redevelopment Plan and Land Use 
Bylaw zoning districts. For more information on registering to speak, please 
visit our Public Hearings and Meetings webpage at www.strathcona.ca/
council-county/mayor-council/council-meetings/public-hearings-and-
meetings/			                

If given first reading, the Centre in the Park Area Redevelopment Plan would 
then be submitted to the Edmonton Metropolitan Region Board for approval. 
If approval is received from the Edmonton Metropolitan Region Board, the 
documents would be brought back to Council for second and third reading.


